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Meet Orlando Figueroa, Raw Water 

Treatment Operator 

T
he Todd Creek Village Metropolitan District team is growing again to better serve the 

needs of our customers. We are excited to introduce you to our new Raw Water Treat-

ment Operator, Orlando Figueroa. He joined the team the beginning of September and is 

responsible for monitoring the transfer of water to the appropriate reservoirs by managing 

the intake and discharge to ensure that the District’s residential and commercial customers 

have the quality water they expect when they need it.

Orlando is new to the water treatment industry, but brings a wealth of very relevant tech-

nical expertise, specialized training, and operations experience that translates very well to 

the District’s needs. He has prior experience working in a variety of industries, including wind energy where he was a part of every 

facet of the manufacturing process. Orlando’s specialty is quality control and programming/calibrating the coordinate measuring 

machines (CMM) to blueprint specifications for optimal operations efficiency and safety. 

Orlando was drawn to the water management industry because the demand for water, influenced by a number of variables, will only 

continue to increase, creating new challenges for operations and delivery. “I enjoy the challenges and rewards a career in this industry 

offers,” said Orlando. “Critically thinking through the process and overcoming challenges in order to exceed daily production needs is 

what I strive for, and what I enjoy most is the fact that Todd Creek Village customers can depend upon us no matter what. I find that 

very rewarding!”

Originally from Lansing, Michigan, Orlando and his family moved to Colorado a little over a year ago to be nearer to his wife’s family. 

He and his wife have been married for 22 years, and they have three children ranging in ages from 17 to 21. They are loving being 

in Colorado because they enjoy pretty much all things outdoors, especially camping, hiking, and hunting. Orlando also has a quirky 

interest in “close-up magic” and loves to drop the fully intentional “it’s Orlando’s Magic” pun whenever possible.

Orlando is excited to be a part of our team and looks forward to meeting people in the community. And we are equally excited to 

have him on board and helping us not only continue to deliver quality water, but also to help with meeting the challenges ahead of 

the growth we are experiencing with all of the new development!

Transparency Notice: Board meetings are held the second Thursday of each month at 2:00 pm  

via Zoom. The public is always welcome and encouraged to attend.


